
 
 

 
 May 6, 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Gregory H. Boyce 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
Peabody Energy  
Peabody Plaza 
701 Market St. 
St. Louis, MO 63101-1826 
 
Dear Mr. Boyce: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your April 8, 2014, letter to Chairman Allison M. Macfarlane 
concerning the Peabody Energy “Advanced Energy for Life” campaign. 
 
Your submission has been distributed within the NRC for appropriate consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

     /RA/ 
 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 


